
Friday 4th September 2020
Dear Families, 
Welcome back to the new school year! It has been lovely to see our year 
1 and year 2 children back in school, looking smart and ready to learn. 
Everyone has settled in well and school has remained a very calm and 
purposeful environment. 
A special thank you must go to the whole staff team who have worked 
really hard (even through some of the summer break) to make sure the 
school was ready, creating lovely learning environments and ensuring 
everything was clean and covid-friendly. 
Thank you also to all of the parents for being so understanding of the 
changes to routines, especially when they need to be changed at short 
notice. 
The EYFS teachers have been busy this week meeting their new 
hedgehogs, robins and ladybirds on a 1:1 basis before starting ‘big 
school’ on Monday. In Year 1 and Year 2, every class has been settling in 
to new rules and routines with their new teachers and starting our new 
topic based on the Oliver Jeffers book, ‘Here we are’. 
We are really looking forward to the academic year ahead. If you have 
any questions, worries, concerns or celebrations, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch. 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
The Harnham Infant School Team 
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Menu for Next Week: 
Monday – packed lunches (ham, cheese, or tuna)
Tuesday – packed lunches (ham, cheese or tuna)
Wednesday – pizza 
Thursday – packed lunches (ham, cheese or 
tuna)
Friday – Hot sausage roll 
We are returning to having more hot dinners on 
offer for the following week. We will let you 
know the menu choices for this. 

Morning Snacks
Please may you send your 
child in next week with a 
morning snack. This must 
be a piece of fruit or 
vegetables, fresh or dried. 
We have been advised that 
the delivery of the 
Governments Fruit and 
Vegetable Scheme will be 
beginning on Wednesday 
9th September. Thank you 
for your support with this. 

Medicines in School 
We are still able to administer medication to children in school, for 
example, antibiotics. A form will need to be completed at the office. We 
are also able to give children Calpol if they need it for pain relief. 
Obviously, if a child is presenting with a symptom of Coronavirus, they 
will be sent home as soon as possible. 

Reading Records 
We are still waiting for our 
delivery of the new 
Reading Records for this 
year. This may take another 
week or so. If you have 
your child’s old reading 
record at home, please 
may this be sent in to 
school to use temporarily. 
Thank you 

Reminder:
The whole school site is a very busy place and is set to get busier as our new EYFS children start full time 
next week. 
Please remember to follow the one-way system on the school site by following the painted arrows and 
marking. 
In the interests of social distancing and following government guidance, if you are dropping off or 
collecting your child, please do so and then leave the school site straight away. 

Something for the Weekend: 
Why not celebrate National Fish and Chip Day? Happening tonight… or any treat night over 
the weekend. 


